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The Microwave Update conference is coming to the Pacific North West. In October of 2024 the event will be
held in Vancouver, BC. So save the dates October 3th to 5th. More information on the web site. Be sure to
subscribe to the newsletter for speaker announcements and other important information.

https://microwaveupdate.org

